
 

 
Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Birmingham University Trip – English and Modern Foreign Languages 

I am delighted to inform you that your child has the opportunity to participate in a campus experience 
day at University of Birmingham, one of our local Russell Group universities. This is an excellent 
opportunity designed to give them an insight into their options for study at higher education. On the day 
they will take part in a tour of the university, learn more about university life and take part in an 
academic taster session. All sessions will be supervised by staff from Birmingham University and Oldbury 
Academy. 

The trip will take place on Wednesday 3rd July 2024 and we will be picked up from Oldbury Academy at 
9.30am and will return to school by 3.00pm. We will travel to and from the university by coach.  Your 
child will need to wear full school uniform on the day. 

There are 40 spaces available on the trip. In the event that more than 40 pupils apply, selection will be 
based on a ‘first come first served’ basis. 

All costs of the trip will be covered by Oldbury Academy but your child will need to bring a packed lunch. 
The school will provide grab bags for those students entitled to free school meals. 
 
We are very excited and hope to be able to accommodate your child on this trip. If you have any 
questions regarding the trip please do not hesitate to get in touch with 
sara.walker@oldburyacademy.org.uk  or Amanda.thompson@oldburyacademy.org.uk  
 
Please respond by Friday 21st June 2024 through the link below. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss S Walker 
Careers Lead 
 

 
Please click on the link below to give your consent for this event 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/uMu099pYzS 
 
To ensure your child can participate, please ensure the above consent form is completed by Friday 
21st June 2024.   
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